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ALDI opens first stores in 

South Australia 
Fresh new format for improved grocery shopping 

experience  
 
South Australian shoppers will get their first taste of ALDI today as 
Australia’s Supermarket of the Year* opens four stores at Parafield 
Gardens, Hallett Cove, Seaford Heights and Woodcroft. Each store will 
adopt ALDI’s new-look format which is currently being trialed on the 
eastern seaboard, bringing innovations to the shopping experience for 
South Australian customers.  
 
“After many years of planning and working with the community, we are 
delighted to officially open for business in South Australia,” said Viktor 
Jakupec, ALDI Managing Director – South Australia. “There is a strong 
appetite among South Australians for an alternative place to shop and we 
are eager to show them the significant benefits that can come from 
shopping at ALDI, both for their wallets and lifestyles.” 
 
To support its statewide expansion, ALDI has signed contracts with 12 new 
South Australian produce suppliers and hired 250 employees for Store 
Manager, Retail Assistant and Distribution Centre roles. The supermarket’s 
long-term investment in the state will see a total of 900 new permanent 
jobs at ALDI. 
 
Today’s store openings form part of ALDI’s long-term expansion plans, 
which will see up to 50 stores developed across South Australia in the 
coming years, providing increased grocery options and employment 
opportunities for local residents. Its next stores will open in March at 
Kilburn, Modbury, Noarlunga, Mount Barker and St Agnes, with a total of 16 
stores expected to be open by the end of 2016.  

 
Premier Jay Weatherill today welcomed ALDI to South Australia at the 
launch of the State’s first four stores.  
 
“We welcome the opening of the first four of 50 planned new ALDI stores in 
South Australia – which is a massive vote of confidence in our State’s 
growing retail sector,” Mr Weatherill said. 
 
“About 900 hundred new jobs will be created as ALDI roll-out their outlets 
across the State – this is particularly good news in areas like the 
northern suburbs which are being hit by a declining manufacturing sector. 
The State Government has been pleased to support ALDI in the lead up to 
today and we look forward to the increased competition they will provide – 
which is a win for South Australian grocery shoppers," added Mr 
Weatherill.  
 
ALDI’s fresh store format will feature a number of new upgrades, including 
redesigned shelving and expanded wooden produce bays, energy efficient LED 
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lighting and chillers. Each store will feature a sleek new fit-out with 
updated signage and point of sale displays.  

 
“We have been listening to existing customer feedback on the eastern 
seaboard and believe these upgrades will make it even easier and more 
enjoyable for South Australians to shop with us,” Mr Jakupec said. “While 
our customers can expect an enhanced shopping experience, the changes 
won’t impact our prices. ALDI is committed to being the price leader in 
the market and everything we do is designed with one goal in mind - 
helping our South Australian shoppers live richer lives for less.”  
 
The ALDI shopping experience offers a convenient way for customers to buy 
high-quality products that are benchmarked to be equivalent to or better 
than market leading brands, at permanently low prices. More than 90% of 
ALDI’s core grocery range is made up of its exclusive branded goods. The 
majority of these are Australian made and many are also award winning.   

 
ALDI already maintains long-term relationships with South Australian 
suppliers, who have provided groceries for its stores on the eastern 
seaboard. In 2015 ALDI sold approximately $160 million worth of grocery 
products from South Australian businesses. In addition to its 12 new 
supplier relationships, ALDI’s continued expansion will see more 
opportunities for South Australian businesses to partner with it to bring 
a market-leading grocery offering to the residents of South Australia.  
 
As part of our commitment to the community, ALDI and Red Cross hosted 
fundraising BBQs at the Seaford Heights and Parafield Gardens store 
openings. All money raised will support Australian people and communities 
in hardship.      

 
* Roy Morgan Research Customer Satisfaction Awards 2014 


